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The Child Protection officers at our school are Miss Gierat, Mrs Evans and Mr Appleby. 
If at any time you are concerned about or worried about something either at home or in school then you need to go and speak to one of them. 
The designated Child Protection Governors are Mrs Karen John and Mrs Mairwen Goodridge. 
If you are ever concerned about a pupil in our school, then please either call into the school to speak to an appropriate member of staff or ring the office on 01639 850316.
Alternatively you can get further information from the Neath Port Talbot Children and Family Services or the Neath Port Talbot Safeguarding Children Board.
Visitors to our school are offered a safeguarding leaflet to ensure everyone is aware of our safeguarding policy and ensures that the correct procedures are followed if needed. 

Useful Contacts:
Childline: 0800 1111
NSPCC helpline: 0808 800 5000


